
 

 

Our Ref:  120/19 

 

5th December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Songs, Scenes and Poetry 

St Margaret’s will be holding a Christmas concert on Thursday December 12th at 7pm in 
the School Hall.  Music will be performed by the school band, school choir and various 
soloists as well as numerous Dramatic scenes and some Poetry readings.  

Tickets are on sale at a cost of £4/ £2.50 concession and can be purchased by the pupils 
from the music department at lunchtime.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss C Smith  
Head of Music  

 


